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HB 5027 

Department of Land Conservation and Development 
 

HB 5027 is the budget bill for Department of Land Conservation and Development.  

 

The budget for DLCD increases $963,750 (or 4.6%) all funds from the current service level.  

This amount is a $1,462,148 decrease from the legislatively approved budget for the 

2017-19 biennium.  

 

The budget includes additional Other Funds and Federal Funds expenditure limitation and 

position authority for updates to Oregon’s Climate Change Adaptation Framework, 

natural hazard mitigation planning, and to assist local communities in working with the 

National Flood Insurance Program.   

 

Local planning grant funding is continued at the current service level. 

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends HB 5027 be amended by the –1 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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